
 

From: "Daugherty, Eleanor" <eleanor.daugherty@uconn.edu>
Date: October 11, 2019 at 3:44:00 PM EDT
To: 
Cc: "Bradford, Michael" <michael.bradford@uconn.edu>, "Ouimette, David"
<david.ouimette@uconn.edu>, "pamela.schipani@uconn.edu"
<pamela.schipani@uconn.edu>, "Rhynhart, Hans" <hans.rhynhart@uconn.edu>
Subject: Tweet on Twitter

﻿
Dear 
 
David took the time to share your tweet with me.  As you can imagine, I am so sorry to
hear that this incident occurred.  Residential Life is particularly concerned as well and
will be following up with you.  I have also taken the liberty of sharing the video with our
UConn police.  If you wish, you are welcome to file a complaint for the police to
investigate.  We are here to support you,  
 
While I cannot undo the harm that was done,  I hope our actions in some way show
how much you mean to the UConn community.  I am sorry if this event put that into
question in any way.
 
My best,
 
 
Eleanor JB Daugherty, EdD
Associate Vice President of Student Affairs and Dean of Students
University of Connecticut
 




